
Attention Construction Trades and Professional Services 
Providers – Continuing Service Contracts Coming Soon! 

To participate in the procurement process, you must be registered in the City of Tallahassee’s procurement portal. 
To assist you in registering, please reference the Vendor Registration support site. 

 

  Construction Trades        

The City of Tallahassee is preparing to procure a variety of continuing service contracts related to both commercial 
and residential construction projects over the next several months. These contracts will be used for the next three 
years and will be eligible for renewal for up to two additional years at the City’s discretion. These contracts are used 
in support of the City’s needs for both City facilities and housing rehabilitation projects up to $100,000.00 per project. 
Trades specifically being sought include: 

• Roofing 
• HVAC 
• Plumbing 
• General Contractors 
• Electrical 
• Painting 
• Mowing - Right of Ways, Well Sites, Etc. 
• Tree Trimming 
• Fencing 
• Concrete Services 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
The City of Tallahassee is holding a vendor outreach event to help you learn more and prepare to 

participate in the upcoming procurement process. If you would like to learn more about doing business 
with the City and the City’s procurement process please join us: 

March 23, 2023 
9:00am – 11:00am 

City of Tallahassee Electric and Gas Utility Logistics Center 
2601 Jackson Bluff Rd, Tallahassee, FL 32304 

• Staff will be available to assist with registration on site. 
• If you plan on attending please respond to Suppliers@talgov.com, with your company name and 

the profession for which you have an interest. 
 

 

https://talgov.bonfirehub.com/portal/?tab=login
https://vendorsupport.gobonfire.com/hc/en-us/articles/6830871161239-Vendor-Registration
mailto:Suppliers@talgov.com


Professional Service Providers   
The City of Tallahassee is preparing to procure a variety of continuing service contracts related to a wide variety of 
professional services over the next several months. These contracts will be used for the next three years and will 
be eligible for renewal for up to two additional years at the City’s discretion. These contracts are used in support of 
the City’s needs for both City facilities and housing rehabilitation projects valued at up to $4,000,000 for 
construction projects and $500,000 for other professional services per project. Professional Services specifically 
being sought include: 

• Actuarial 
• Appraisal 
• Architects 
• Engineering  
• Engineering (Mechanical, Electrical, Plumbing, and Fire)       
• Engineering (Structural) 
• Engineering (Environmental) 
• Utility Consulting (Gas, Water, Electric)  
• Fire Suppression and Inspection 

 
 
 

 

 
The City of Tallahassee is holding a vendor outreach event to help you learn more and prepare to 

participate in the upcoming procurement process. If you would like to learn more about doing business with 
the City and the City’s procurement process, please join us: 

March 23, 2023 
1:00pm – 3:00pm 

City of Tallahassee Electric and Gas Utility Logistics Center 
2601 Jackson Bluff Rd, Tallahassee, FL 32304 

 
• Staff will be available to assist with registration on site. 
• If you plan on attending please respond to Suppliers@talgov.com, with your company name and the 

profession for which you have an interest. 
 
 
 

 

mailto:Suppliers@talgov.com

